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City & Borough of Juneau • Docks & Harbors

155 S. Seward Street • Juneau, AK 99801

(907) 586-0292 Phone • (907) 586-0295 Fax
NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGE TO TITLE 85
An Ordinance Authorizing Docks & Harbors to Execute a Reservation Agreement with 

Private Dock Owners
The Docks & Harbors Board is proposing to adopt an ordinance authorizing Docks & Harbors staff to execute reservation agreements for privately owned docks.   
The above Ordinance is proposed for adoption pursuant to CBJ’s 01.60 and CBJ 85.02.060, and CBJ 85.02.100.  Interested persons may obtain a full copy of the proposed Ordinance at any of the harbor offices, at the CBJ libraries, at the CBJ Clerk’s Office, and online at www.juneau.org/harbors/proposed_regulations.php
The Board is holding a public hearing and intends to take final action on the proposed changes on January 19th, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. via zoom. Written comments may also be submitted to the Port Director’s Office by fax at (907) 586-0295, by hard copy at 76 Egan Drive, or email carl.uchytil@juneau.org by 4:30 p.m. on January 19th, 2022. 

Interested persons may obtain more information by calling Port Director Carl Uchytil at 586-0292.

